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Willmott, Paul @ London HH

From: Hinchley, Andrew <Andrew.Hinchley@camden.gov.uk>

Sent: 20 June 2014 10:30

To: Laura Culpan (laura@artwisecurators.com)

Cc: McDonald, Neil

Subject: Crick Public Art

Laura,  
  
I think Anna Vickery may already have informed you of the artwork and memorial application 
outcome, but I wanted to make sure.  
  
The application was approved by our portfolio holder, so the formal planning application can be 
submitted.  
  
Comments received during our internal consultation are as follows: 
  
Highways: My only concern would be with regard to its structural stability and the risk that it could fall 

onto the highway. We have a structures team here who could be able to assess that if necessary 

  

Access officer: The only comments I have on this is that the surface should not be too highly 

reflective or provide too much glare when the sun is on it as this can create confusion for visually 

impaired people. There should also be sufficient visual contrast between the paving and the sculpture 

so that it is clearly visible to all. 

  
Please let me know if you have any further questions. 
  
Regards 

  
Andrew 

  
Andrew Hinchley CMLI PhD 
Parks Project Officer 
Culture and Customers 
Culture and Environment 
London Borough of Camden 
 
Telephone:   020 7974 8817 
Mobile:          07557 758675 
Web:             camden.gov.uk  
7th floor 
Town Hall Extension (Culture and Environment) 
Argyle Street 
London WC1H 8EQ 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
 

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. 
This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and 
delete the material from your computer.  




